
WHS Peer Chamber 
Driving Permission Slip 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As part of our Peer Chamber organization, students may have the opportunity to attend a 
monthly Chamber luncheon or a Young Professional Lunch and Learn.  These luncheons are 
often held at the Columbian Theatre or a Chamber business locally in town.  These luncheons 
only take place once a month and only 8-10 members can attend at one time.  Due to Covid 19, 
we would prefer students to have minimal time in a vehicle with other students or sponsors 
and therefore be able to drive him or herself to the Chamber luncheons. Peer Chamber 
members will be expected to drive directly to the Chamber event and return immediately to 
the high school when over. 

 If you have no objection to your student leaving campus and driving to the Chamber event, 
please indicate by signing the space provided and have your son or daughter return to Mrs. 
Lindley.   

____________________________________ has my permission to leave Wamego High School 
campus to attend a Chamber luncheon or Chamber event and may drive his or her automobile. 

______________________________________________    Date signed:  ___________________ 
(parent or guardian type name to sign)  

____________________________________ has my permission to leave Wamego High School 
campus to attend a Chamber luncheon or Chamber event and may ride with another student. 

______________________________________________    Date signed:  ___________________ 
(parent or guardian type name to sign)  
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